
Suspected case tests negative for
Ebola virus

     The Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department of Health today
(October 6) reported that regarding the suspected case of Ebola virus disease
announced last Friday (October 4), the CHP has conducted a repeat blood test
for the patient, and the blood specimen was negative for Ebola virus upon
laboratory testing.
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